Please share your gently-used birth to 5™ grade
books with children who do not have access to books
to read over the summer break.

Drop off books at Prairie Crest, Heights, Hill, Ridge,
View, Creek or at the College Community Schools
District Office before July 15™. Thank you!

Questions? Please contact Kathy Waychoff at kwaychoff@prairiepride.org or call 319-848-5224.
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